
From:                                                       Angela Stone  
Sent:                                                         11 July 2024 20:02 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Runway project 
  
Ref: 20044971 
  
Dear Sir/ Madame, 
  
In a world that is already suffering from the effects of climate change, indeed effects that are only 
going to get worse, I can not believe that you want to increase the amount of air traffic in our skies. 
To me you are only furthering the destruction of our natural world. We all need to think 
more regards our environment, both here and abroad, we cannot  continuously use and abuse it 
without consequence. We can choose to make things better or not, which do you choose? 
  
Yours hopefully 
  
Angela Stone 
 


